
From: Catherine McNicoll <CatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 2/28/2018 4:34:06 PM
Subject: FW: Federal Employees Benefits ~ Website email from Shelly Thompson

Please advise
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
 
From: sthompson7707@yahoo.com [mailto:sthompson7707@yahoo.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, February 21, 2018 6:50 AM
 
Subject: Federal Employees Benefits ~ Website email from Shelly Thompson
 
Lt. Governor Bryant, As you work towards the nation's budget for this fiscal year and the years to come I hope 
that you would consider that the federal work force works generously for the public at a much lower pay rate 
than those in the private sector. Those of us who work our entire career in federal service look forward to a 
retirement where we can enjoy it and know that we will have the benefits that can accommodate our health care 
needs as well as the cost of living increases. I urge you to consider not cutting the federal employees' benefits 
when seeking to find budget cuts to balance the budget. Thank you, U.S. Navy Chief Warrant Officer 3 Retired, 
Shelly R. Thompson Currently employed with Department of Justice U.S. Trustee Program Columbia, SC 
Shelly R. Thompson
 

Shelly Thompson
 
243 Penfolds Ct
 
Lexington, SC 29072
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